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‘Keydale’ News                          Friday 22nd May 2020 

      

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to the Keydale News – whilst our schools have been closed to most pupils due to the 

coronavirus crisis, we have been  working from one site together and issuing a regular newsletter to 

try and keep you up to date with what’s happening in school, and hopefully to try and help 

support those of you at home!  

It now seems likely that we will be welcoming pupils back to both schools in the near future, and as 

such this may be our last joint, ‘Keydale’ news – however, it has been a pleasure over recent 

months to see the  pupils and staff working together so well. We really do think that firm friendships 

have been formed! 

Please continue to check your school’s website regularly for updates and news. 

Best Wishes, 

Mr. Cresswell & the KPNS and Crossdale Teams 
 

 Nurture Newsletter 

Please find our Nurture Newsletter here which contains ideas and suggestions to support your 

child’s wellbeing. 

Festival  

 

Click the image above for a Bank Holiday Extravaganza Celebrating and Connecting 

Nottinghamshire whilst fundraising to provide gifts, treats and experiences for Frontline Workers! 

https://heymannprimary-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/head_crossdale_notts_sch_uk/EYepCdwnF1dJl61-KMmgVHYBuuQaae8skbonZjj0ODT3mw?e=y6ODFK
https://nottstoppingfestival.com/
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When we reopen to more pupils, the ‘Rainbow Rules’ above will be displayed in every class 

and discussed with the pupils each day. 
 

Goodbye to Mrs. Stockdale from Crossdale 
Mrs. Stockdale, Crossdale’s long-standing cook, retired today after 

working at Crossdale for an amazing 25 years! We would like to 

wish her well as she leaves to enjoy a well-earned retirement. 

Many thanks for all the messages, photos and videos that were 

sent in – we shared them with her today to make her last day as special as we could. 

Ms Royale, who has been working in the kitchen with Mrs Stockdale for several years, will now 

be getting the recipe to butterscotch tart and taking over the reins as our new cook. We wish 

her every success in her new role. 


